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June 2, 1986 

TO THE CLASS OF 1986: 

The Class has voted to donate, as our Senior Gift., money to 
be applied toward Library Acquisitions in Memory of Robby Miller. 
Since the votes for Library Acquisitions: General, and Library 
Acquisitions: Art Books were exactly equal, the total amount of 
money we donate will be divided equally b etween these categories. 

We urge you to contribute to this gif t and to complete the 
attached pledge card as soon as possible. Please remember, when 
considering your donation, that the pledge may be completed any 
time before June 30, 1987. 

Thanks for your thoughtfulness on this matter. It should 
be a good way to honor both Robby and our time spent here. 

Sincerely yours, 

Lynn Keslar
Sara Pinto 


